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In  my  previous  piece  “Systematically  Erasing  America,”  I
explained  how  evil,  insidious,  and  destructive  the
longstanding practice of changing the definitions of words is,
to both the foundations of freedom and liberty, and even the
rewriting of Holy Scripture in an overt attempt to mislead
well-intentioned citizens and believers.

Since the mass distribution of that piece, the content at a
link provided has been altered, making it appear as though the
information  provided  was  inaccurate.  In  this  piece,  I
explained how definitions of words were being intentionally
amended and how direct internet access to original online
definitions were being eliminated.

Specifically,  I  referenced  the  replacement  of  the  1828
Webster’s Dictionary by an evangelical group and I used the
word “citizen” to demonstrate the extent and purpose of the
alterations,  linking  to  the  word  in  the  newly  published
Webster’s Dictionary.

When I placed the link to the word “citizen” in the new
amended Webster’s Dictionary, the following words were indeed
omitted;  “a  freeman  of  a  city,  as  distinguished  from  a
foreigner, or one NOT entitled to its franchises.”

Today, this sentence now appears at the same link provided.
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Within a couple days of releasing my previous piece, the new
site was updated to add the above statement that was missing
at the time I originally linked it in the column. It appears
there now.

However, this event sent me on a deeper search resulting in
the  following  information.  Again,  as  of  this  writing,  “a
freeman of a city, as distinguished from a foreigner, or one
NOT entitled to its franchises” remains missing in the online
dictionaries used most often by American citizens.

DICTIONARY.COM

MERRIAM-WEBSTER.COM

DICTIONARY-CAMBRIDGE.ORG

Most  importantly,  it  is  also  missing  from  BLACKS  LAW
DICTIONARY. This is a dictionary most often used to settle
disputes in every court in the USA. (This time I took screen
shots to prove that the phrase is missing as of this writing.)

How important is this issue?

By  simply  changing  the  definition  of  words  in  reference
dictionaries, our government and their paid “scholars” have
undermined the Constitution and Bill of Rights to the point
that neither actually exists in practice today.

In the case of the word “citizen,” by eliminating the most
critical part of the definition, the part that distinguishes
“legal  citizens”  from  “non-citizens”  –  –  who  are  mere
“inhabitants” allowed to reside in the USA “illegally,” are
now viewed by our legal system as equal to “legal citizens”
entitled to all of the Rights secured for “legal citizens”
alone.

This is why today, “illegal aliens” actually have more Rights
and more access to taxpayer-funded benefits than any legal
American citizen does. It’s on this basis that democrats are
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rushing to pass legislation to “legalize” voting Rights for
“illegal aliens” before the 2024 election cycle.

But far worse is the reality that the highest political office
in our land is no longer reserved ONLY for “Natural Born
Citizens,” as required by Article II.

As  of  the  2008  elections,  anyone  from  anywhere  on  earth,
without so much as an authentic U.S. Birth Certificate, can
occupy the Oval Office and serve as Commander-in-Chief of our
entire national security agencies and U.S. Military. (This
explains how our entire national security operations have been
turned  against  legal  American  citizens  since  2008,  (aka
“Right-wing Extremists” and “insurrectionists”).

The courts have refused to hear any evidence of Constitutional
ineligibility for office or issue a Supreme Court decision on
the true meaning of Natural Born Citizen. So, non-Natural Born
Citizens (and soon non-citizens) can occupy the office, and
they (can) have flooded our country with somewhere between
30-60 million “illegal aliens” that are now considered “equal
citizens” of the USA with all the same Rights once held by
legal American citizens alone.

In short, the altering of definitions has made it possible for
our federal government to replace legitimate legal citizens of
the USA with “illegal invaders” of the USA, and even let them
hold the highest offices in our land.

Some states, like California, have gone so far as to allow
“illegal  aliens”  to  occupy  law  enforcement  and  judicial
offices, wherein those with no legal right to be here at all,
now sit in judgement of legal American citizens.

Barack  Hussein  Obama  has  never  been  able  to  provide  an
authentic U.S. Birth Certificate, because he was not born in
the USA, nor was his Father ever a legal citizen of the USA.
Obama was born in Kenya to a citizen of Kenya. Since 2008,
other “constitutionally ineligible” people from both political
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parties have run for President and Vice President. Republican
Nikki Haley is “constitutionally ineligible” by the proper
definition of Natural Born Citizen.

But under the amended definitions in use today, everyone on
earth is eligible.

That’s how critically important this issue is…

So, when thinking and complaining about how our country is
being, or has already been stolen right out from under 300-
million legal Americans, all paid for by American taxpayers,
remember  how  easy  it  was  to  do,  by  simply  creating  new
definitions to old words, and erasing all access to the real
meaning of words in place at the time of our Founding.

Good luck fixing this at this late stage of utter destruction!
Goodbye America! Our country was stolen by lawyers, scholars,
and experts. By the way, our nation was bankrupted by the
same!

As of today, our Constitution and Bill of Rights are NO LONGER
in force or effect! Let that sink in! Our country has been
carefully prepared to become a member of the “Great Reset”
global commune, while Americans were asleep at the helm.

“Noah Webster’s (original) 1828 American Dictionary of the
English Language was
produced during the years when the American home, church and
school were
established upon a Biblical and patriotic basis. Webster made
important
contributions to an American educational system which kept the
nation
on a Christian Constitutional course for many years.”

Noah Webster’s 1828 dictionary Ellen G White estate

“If the citizens of the U. States should not be free and
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happy,  the  fault  will  be  entirely  their  own.”  —President
George Washington
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